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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER: A
MONTH TO REMEMBER!

*COURSE NEWS*

*UPCOMING EVENTS AND
REMINDERS*

Dear valued Members and Friends,

November has come and gone but, we can't help but reflect on what
an incredible month it has been! The Festival of Golf was an
outstanding success, and we extend our heartfelt gratitude to our
generous sponsors, dedicated members, and enthusiastic visitors
who made it all possible. Your support means the world to us.

Exciting Times Ahead: Our Upcoming Finals!

As the end of the year approaches, we are gearing up for an
exhilarating few weeks with three major finals on the horizon. Each of
these competitions has been a test of skill, determination, and
sportsmanship, running across the span of the year with 10
incredible events. We are excited to see who will emerge victorious!

Wednesday Club Order of Merit (OOM): This weekly club
competition has seen fierce rivalry and unforgettable moments. The
finals are bound to be a showcase of top-tier talent and dedication.

ICR Utilities Business League: Our business league has brought
together some of the sharpest minds in the industry, proving that
teamwork and strategy are just as important off the field as they are
on. The final round promises to be a thrilling conclusion to a hard-
fought series.

Eastern Cape Motors Monthly IPS: This monthly individual points
system competition has kept us on the edge of our seats all year
long. As we approach the finals, every point counts and the stakes
have never been higher.

We wish all our participants the best of luck as they compete for
glory and celebrate the spirit of competition and the joy of the
game!

We'd also like to take a moment to apologize for any disruption
caused during our recent social media transition. Thank you for your
patience and understanding as we worked behind the scenes to
bring you an enhanced online experience. This newsletter marks the
beginning of our monthly communication, ensuring you stay up to
date on all the latest news and happenings.

We're thrilled to announce that
work is underway to extend the tee
boxes on the 7th and 16th holes.
This enhancement will further
elevate your golfing experience,
and we can't wait for you to try out
the improved layout.

The last official club competition for
the year will take place on Saturday
14th December 2024. For those
eager to maintain their competitive
spirit over the festive season, we'll
be hosting a non-compulsory IPS
competition on Wednesdays &
Saturdays. Club Competitions will
resume on Wednesday 17th
January 2025.

*IMPORTANT REMINDER*
Don't forget that subscriptions are
due by 1st January 2025. We
appreciate your prompt payment
to ensure a seamless start to the
new year.

Thank you for being part of our
golfing community. We're excited to
share many more exciting
developments and events with you
in the months to come.

*IMPORTANT NOTICE -
NEWSLETTER HIATUS*
Please note that our newsletter will
be taking a break over the festive
season. We will resume publication
at the end of January 2025,
bringing you the latest news and
updates.

Wishing you a wonderful festive
season and safe travels should you
be going away!"
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NOVEMBER RESULTS
Sunday 3rd November Wednesday 6th November

Saturday 9th November (AM) Saturday 9th November (PM)

Sunday 10th November Wednesday 13th November 

Saturday 16th November Sunday 17th November 

Wednesday 20th November 

Saturday 23rd November - Nissan Schnaps - Morning Field

Saturday 23rd November - Nissan Schnaps - Afternoon Field

Wednesday 27th November Saturday 30th November - Fitch & Leedes Rosebowl
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday 1st December: Eclectic

Wednesday 4th December: IPS OOM Final -12h30 shotgun start (Attendance Prizegiving)

Thursday 5th December: ICR Business League Final

Saturday 7th December: ECM Monthly IPS Final – 07h30 Shotgun Start (Attendance

Prizegiving)

Saturday 7th December: IPS – 12h30 shotgun start (Non – Attendance Prizegiving)

Sunday 8th December: Bonus Bogey

Wednesday 11th December: Eclectic (Non-Attendance Prizegiving)

Saturday 14th December: Betterball (Non – Attendance Prizegiving)

Sunday 15th December: IPS

*WhatsApp Community Group*

We're excited to announce that Walmer Golf Club now has a WhatsApp
community group! This platform will enable us to share updates, news, and
reminders with you in real-time.

To join the WhatsApp group, simply click on this link: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/H0ubawqMYkIDwwgB2cjyC2

 We encourage all members to join and stay informed about what's happening at
your club.

*Help Us Improve Our Newsletter*

As we continue to enhance our communication channels, we'd love to hear your
thoughts on how we can improve our newsletter. If you have any suggestions,
ideas, or feedback, please drop us an email at golf@walmergolfestate.co.za.

We're committed to keeping you informed and engaged, and your input will help
us create a more enjoyable and informative newsletter experience.

OTHER NOTES:

https://chat.whatsapp.com/H0ubawqMYkIDwwgB2cjyC2
mailto:golf@walmergolfestate.co.za
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EXCITING NEWS
WE ARE THE CHAMPIONS

READERS CHOICE WINNER - FAVOURITE LOCAL GOLF CLUB

 

KIND REGARDS,

 

YOUR FRIENDLY CLUB MANAGEMENT TEAM


